
 
 
Thank you so much for inviting members of North Walsham Young Farmers' Club 
to the meeting on Wednesday, January 14, and for providing dinner for our 
members. 
 
We very much appreciate the generosity and hospitality of Stalham Farmers' Club. 
The meeting was a great opportunity for Young Farmers to meet members of your 
club and hear Sam Steggles talk about his business. Such talks provide Young 
Farmers with an invaluable insight into how small businesses can be made a 
success. 
 
We look forward to continuing our links with Stalham Farmers in the future. 
Best wishes from all at North Walsham Young Farmers' Club. 
 
 
Sarah Ellero, 
secretary, 
North Walsham YFC  
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